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Meeting Minutes  
Barnstable United Elementary School 
Date:  2/9/21                  Location: Virtual/Zoom 
Called to Order By: Laura Rittel  
Time: 7 pm 

 
In attendance: Laura Rittel, President                   Andrea Fullam, Vice President 
Chanell Jatkola, Communications Chair                 Kelly Przygoda, Secretary 
Mr. Wojkowski, Principal                                         10 Parents/ 2 Faculty 
 
Treasurer Report:  Laura reviewed – Income: Meadow Farms $7,132.88, Textile Bin 
$72.50, BoxTops$99.80.  Expense: Posters for Black History Month $330.65   Ending 
Balance $41,168.13 
 
Principal’s Report: Thank  you PTA for the posters for Black History Month.  Will have 
students do a walk through and try to have a virtual tour for cohort  D.  Thank  you all for the 
donated “goodies” for the staff. Very appreciated.  Having a virtual presentation for students 
tomorrow.  Ooch Experience, live stream 8:30 am.  Trying to do as much as we can for the 
kids. Trying to figure out Field Day.  Next Week February Vacation.  Travel Advisory 
reminder, if you leave the state, must quarantine for 14 days or have negative Covid test 
before returning. Thank  you families for helping  stop the spread by saying “no” to social 
events and staying home.  Numbers are dropping.  Cohort change requests should be 
emailed in order to be put on a wait list, not a lot of room.  Courtyard: Not attractive.  Waiting 
for warmer weather then looking for volunteers to help power wash and paint.   
Mrs. Ewald & Mrs. McLaughlin joined the meeting – Mrs. M – please contact with any 
questions or concerns.  Mrs. E.  very excited about the courtyard, it has been a long road 
trying to improve. 
   
New Business:   
PTA  meeting time is now 7:00 pm, more convenient for families.   
Paint Night: Moira Bundschuh volunteered to host, hope to have in March.  
Black History Month posters: Due to mail delivery issues, most have come in, remainder by 
Friday.  Courtyard: Will start when weather is warmer 
Yearbooks:  Committee of 6 has been formed.  Cohorts A, B, C had pictures last week.  
Cohort D info will be sent out soon regarding sign up for 2/23.  Ordering YB will be on line 
only.  There will not be extras being sold at end of year.  If someone cannot order online, we 
can assist.  Love line/business ad info going out this week.  Money made will help purchase 
yearbooks for children.  Cost $18.50soft/$23.50 hardcover.  Committed to ordering 325, not 
500, increased price a little.  Heather Gately donated gift cards – can raffle this week or 
save for May.   Emailed teachers asking what supplies were needed: tissues, antibacterial 
wipes, water bottles, bottled water, wide ruled 1 subject notebooks, dry erase markers.   
Old Business: Raise Craze: acts of Kindness, soon will be looking for volunteers to help 
organize, need lists of organizations and/or acts that the kids could help with, prizes.   
 

Next Meeting Tuesday  3/9/21                                       7:45 pm Meeting was adjourned. 
  
 


